

BONNYVILLE SENIOR CITIZENS SOCIETY 4813 47 AVE BONNYVILLE AB T9N 1M4

bonnyvilleseniors50@gmail.com

www.bonnyvilleseniors.ca

780-826-3619

June 27, 2023

Reeve and Council Municipal District of Bonnyville

RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT

The Bonnyville Senior Citizens Society is requesting a letter of support from the Municipal District of Bonnyville regarding our application for an Alberta C.I.P Operating Grant. We have found that insurance and the day-to-day utility costs to run our facility and programs have increased significantly, so we are applying for some monetary assistance (CIP Operating Grant). In order to receive the grant, we must demonstrate that our organization has the ability to address the senior community's needs, thus our request for letters of support.

Our organization is inclusive and works hard to communicate with other organizations in the area to share program ideas and avoid a duplication of services. We also supply seniors with information, healthy and fun activities, and assistance in referrals to other organizations, whenever possible.

Since the deadline for the grant application is quickly approaching, if the Council approves the letter of support, I would appreciate it before July 10, 2023. Please phone the Centre and someone will come over and pick it up. Your support on this project would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Sherry Hennessey

President, Bonnyville Senior Citizens Society